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I am writing in strong support of the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project and associated
amendments proposed by Portland: Neigbors Welcome. We need more housing choices, including
low-cost, high-quality tiny home villages that can help meet an urgent need. Also, co-living homes
with shared amenities just makes a lot of sense. I appreciate the leadership of Mayor Wheeler and
council in advancing smart, forward-looking housing policy, including the residential infill project
set to take effect this summer. We should build on that approach and keep expanding housing
choices for those getting squeezed. Thank you for your consideration.
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